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Dear Provider,

Claims affected by the issue described in the previous communication below were
reprocessed by DXC on January 18, 2019.

Thank you,

Department of Health Care Policy & Financing

Dear Provider,

This message is an update to the prior communication below. The rates posted on the
current Physician Administered Drug Fee Schedule for Quarter 3, effective July 1, 2018,
were loaded to the Colorado interChange system on October 9, 2018.

Claims affected by this issue will be reprocessed by DXC.
Thank you,

Department of Health Care Policy & Financing

Dear Provider,

The rates posted on the current Physician Administered Drug Fee Schedule for Quarter 3,
effective July 1, 2018, have not yet been loaded to the Colorado interChange system. As a
result, these codes are not being processed for payment and claims are suspending for EOB
0000 — “The Claim/Service is Pending for Program Review."

The Department and DXC Technology (DXC) are currently working on getting these rates
loaded into the Colorado interChange system and anticipate this to be completed within the
next several weeks. Claims affected by this issue will be reprocessed by DXC.

Thank you,

Department of Health Care Policy & Financing
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